Outstanding issues in his memo include the following:

1. Stormwater

1c.   The street has widened to 28 feet as required, however the final terminus of the water an electrical main shall be coordinated with each individual utility company.  We did not see placement of air release valves for the Water District, or transformers for electrical service. 

1d.  Following this memo on July 2, 2005, another design change incorporated the design of the pond with an outlet control structure.  While we have no issue with the design concept we need to verify the ponds cross section construction with stage storage elevation shown for the updated design.  These were agreed to earlier to be shown on sheet 6 but have not been shown to date. 

1f.   Please note Comment D above.

1h.   We requested that an underdrain be incorporated in the pond bottom to assure that the pond not have a saturated/wet bottom.  The pond detail has not been submitted, and the plans do not appear to incorporate an underdrain. 

2. Road Access/Circulation

The City typically prefers that the proposed public street section be incorporated on the site or subdivision plan.  The public detail is shown on a detail sheet but should be added to the site plan.

Original comment:  The applicant shall obtain current information regarding the existing utilities, and manholes in Bancroft Street to determine wheterh there is adequate capacity for additional sewer and/or storm flows from Public Works.  Also construction notes are needed (Ie. Dig Safe notice, Street permits, required, pre-application meetings, etc.).

The letter have not been submitted to Sebago Technics for review, if they have been completed.  Also requested notes of construction permits and dig safe have not been added to the site plan as well. 

Handicapped spaces:  Not delineated or appropriately designated with sign.

Street issues

· Pavement markings are not shown. 

· A street light is required at the intersections of Bancroft and Motley, neither light is shown.

· Because the proposed stree for public conveyance is not exactly to City Standards the approval date and note of the waiver shall be added to the Site Plan to be on record with the City. 

· Underdrains have been shown in the Pomeroy St and in ditch/swale adjacent to Bancroft St. residences rear yards.

3. Grading/Erosion Control

This recommendation has not been addressed, in addition to the south side concerns with the buildings rear yard exist as well as to how the drainage will sheet away from the foundation.  We feel the grades are necessary to correctly grade the site. 

4. Utility Installation/Location

A. Letters must be obtained from utilities stating that adequate capacity exists.  No letters have been submitted.  See comment #2.  We have seen no letters.  

No transformers have been shown. 




General

Snow storage area has been designated in a letter but still not delineated on a plan. 
Planning Note:  The note should be on the plan, but the blasting plan can be done after building permit is obtained.  Mr. Seymour’s comment . No estimates of blasting have been presented.  All permits for blasting must be coordinated through the Fire Department.  Please add note that all permits shall be coordinated with both the Fire and Engineering Deparments.  
Last comment???
